
The City of Livermore (City) is holding a community workshop to get input on the Livermore 
Climate Action Plan (CAP) currently being developed. The CAP will contain objectives, measures, 
and strategies the City, private and public organizations, and the community can take to reduce 
greenhouse gas emissions (GHGs) related to:

• Utilizing clean, renewable energy 
• Making smarter transportation choices
• Increasing water conservation
• Recycling and reusing

The goal of the CAP is to outline activities that will reduce GHG emission levels to 15 percent 
below 2008 conditions by 2020. This is the reduction goal adopted in the Climate Change 
Element of the General Plan. Implementation of the CAP will also support the statewide effort to 
reduce emissions in California to 1990 levels by 2020 under Assembly Bill 32.

WE WANT YOUR INPUT
The public is an integral part of developing the CAP. Please attend this workshop to share your 
ideas and provide comments to City staff related to the CAP and reducing GHGs. If you have 
questions about the workshop or the CAP, e-mail us at L-CAP@cityoflivermore.net. You can learn 
more by visiting http://www.cityoflivermore.net/citygov/cd/planning/cap/default.asp

JOIN US!
Thursday, April 28, 2011
7 p.m. to 9 p.m.
Livermore Area Recreation & Park District
Robert Livermore Community Center
in the Larkspur Room
4444 East Avenue
Livermore, CA 94550

If you require translation services or accommodations for persons with disabilities, 
please call (916) 231-9585 at least 72 hours in advance of the workshop.
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